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Dear Parents and Carers,  

This has been a busy week: especially for our Year 6 pupils. They have been in early each day to enjoy breakfast 
together as they prepared to sit their SATs.  We are very proud of them all and hope they have a great      
weekend.  Next week, we have a drama workshop booked to support the learning in Year 1, The LUV design group 
return to continue their work in Year 5 (see page 2) and Philosophy sessions start up again in Year 6.  

On Wednesday, the School Photographer will be in to capture this yearõs class photographs. 

Thank you for your ongoing support, have a great weekend. 

Ms Gilmore 
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Daily Mile   

Counter  Weekõs 

total  733  miles! 

In Year 3 we have been looking at fractions and have been 
developing our understanding of how these fit into our 
number system.  We looked at vocabulary, such as numera-
tor, denominator and equivalent fractions and discovered 
that the more parts you split a whole into, the smaller the 
fraction.  We were then able to order these in ascending 
and descending order and compare unit and non-unit frac-
tions.  Using a fraction wall helped us in identifying equiva-
lents and we also learnt how to add and subtract fractions 
with the same denominator.  Finally we have used our fan-
tastic fraction knowledge to solve word problems.  

ϥL ƭƛƪŜ ŦǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ ǿŜ 
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We have been informed by Lewisham Coun-
cil that we can take the additional Bank Holi-
day for the Queenõs Platinum Jubilee in the 

Summer term.  

Therefore, the last day of the Summer term 
will be Wednesday 20th July and   Thursday 

21st July will be taken as the additional Bank 
Holiday.   

Thank you.  

 

Year 5 were lucky enough to be part of an on-going 
project with Public Health Lewisham and the design 
agency, LUV. As part of a healthy lifestyle campaign, the 
agency was tasked with designing a poster to promote 
the 'Daily Mile', which is an important physical activity 
we do in our school, and is done in many others, to help 
us keep healthy.  The designers had come to ask for our 
help with the new design. 

We began the workshop with an explanation of the pro-
ject and we got to know the designers.  Next, we moved 
to the playground where we began with a  warm up and 
then the children took to doing laps of the ôDaily Mileõ 
marked route, which is painted with bright colours so 
you can't miss it!   Back inside, we got down to the busi-
ness of the design. Firstly, the children were asked to 
look at old advertising posters for the ôDaily Mileõ and state what they 
thought worked and what didn't.  Then, the children's artistic talents 
were put to the test when they had to create their own poster designs 
to promote the activity.  The professionals were really impressed with 
what they had produced and have taken them all away to their studio 
to use as inspiration to put together a new poster. 

The team will be returning with their efforts and we get to have a look 
at the drafts and give our opinions - how amazing!  

Y5 WORKSHOP DAILY MILE POSTER PROJECT 

13/05/2022 

WATER BOTTLE                   

²Ŝ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƻ ōǊƛƴƎ 

ƛƴ ŀ ƴŀƳŜŘ ōƻǧƭŜ ƻŦ ǿŀǘŜǊ ŜŀŎƘ 

ŘŀȅΣ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǘƘŜƴ ōǊƛƴƎ 

ƘƻƳŜ ǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜŬƭƭŜŘΦ                                         

Year 5 children were treated to their very own  
orchestral concert, when university students from 
Trinity Laban Music College visited Eliot Bank last 
week.  They took us on a journey through the his-
tory of music, starting in the 18th century with 
Vivaldi's ô�)�R�X�U�� �6�H�D�V�R�Q�V�· to Faur®'s ô�3�D�Y�D�Q�H�· in the 
19th century, which was arranged especially with 
the   Eliot Bank Year 5 children in mind.  The stu-
dents played a range of instruments, from the 
flute to the saxophone.  They showed us what they 
had learnt about composing and conducting music, 
encouraging the children to get involved with ac-
tions and songs.  After the performance, the chil-
dren were given the opportunity to ask questions 
about the choices of music and the specific instru-
ments.  We really enjoyed the performance and it 
inspired the budding musicians in the year group.  

Trinity Laban Music in Year 5  
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